
Announcements 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

Due to Aspire testing this week, the libraries will not be checking out 

any Chromebooks, laptops or equipment, so please make other 

arrangements.  Check-outs will resume on Friday, April 8th. 

 

Arrowhead’s new compost program will start on Monday, April 

11th!  You will see a table set up next to the new bin at the front of the 

cafeteria.  From now on, when you finish an apple or have extra 

carrots, bring them up to the new compost bin. 

 

Good Luck on Aspire Testing! 


